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J. P. O'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Compliance

JERSEY CEWTRAL P0;,'ER AND LIGHT COMPANY (FORKED RIVER NO. 1) -
DOCKET NO. 50-363

The enclosed report of the initial management meeting on the subject
facility is forwarded for information.

This meeting, in addition to providing the applicant with information
reisting to the Compliance organization and inspection program, focused
heavily on the need for an early development by the applicant of an
effective quality assurance program. It is interesting to note that
this presentation was well received and intently followed by representatives

'

of a utility which had received on operating license for a power reactor
about 18 months ago.

/' / u c- ( t L i ( AC /,

J. B. Henderson
Senior Construction Engineer
Division of Compliance

,

Enclosure:
C0 Rpt No. 363/70-1
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E. G. Case, DRS (3) {|
P. A. Morris DRL

|R. S. Boyd, DRL (2) j
R. C. DeYoung DRL (2)
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D. J. Skovholt, DRL (3)
P. W. Houe: DRL (2)
A. Giambusso, CO.
L. 'Kornblith, Jr. , CO i
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'R. H. Engelken, CO
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E. M. Houard, C0:I
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